Doug Postel

From: Syhil Foster <Mayor@simsboro.org>
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2022 10:33 AM
To: Doug Postel

Subject: Pot holes

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Please do not click on links or attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Could we get on the list to get some holes patched at Braswell and Walnut Creek and on Cranford St? Thanks, Sybil
Foster




